Main Offices: P. 0. Box 989, Tallahassee, Florida. Telephone 2-1270

January 9, 1956

Mr. S. R. Morss
R.D. #3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your
letter of January 3, and to advise that our
station WTAL, Florida, on 1270 Ke's carried
the broadcasts you listed in your letter, at
the times you mentioned - Eastern Standard
Time - on January 1, 1956,

We were glad to hear that our broadcast
reached Bradford, Massachusetts, and thank
you for advising us of that fact.

Very truly yours,
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Sam Dudas '
Chief Engineer

Radio Station WTAL
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E. R. LABARBERA
COMMERCIAL MANAGER



